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Welcome new CCI students



If you have any questions do not
hesitate to stop by the student
services office or send an email

Lancaster:
@lstudentservices@ccicolleges.edu

Moreno Valley:
@mvstudentservices@ccicolleges.edu

 Oxnard
:@ostudentservices@ccicolleges.edu






Happy fall CCI students!!! We
are officially in the last quarter
of the year! This October has a
few focus points such as Breast

Cancer Awareness and
Domestic Violence Awareness.
Continue reading to find out
what is happening at Career

Care Institute. 
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October is National Anti-Bullying
awareness, remember to treat

others with kindness. Bullying is
not tolerated at Career Care

Institute and needs to be
reported if it occurs. Student

Services is here to help reach out
if you or a peer is experiencing

any type of bullying.
https://www.stopbullying.gov/res

ources/get-help-now



If you or a classmate is experiencing bullying do not hesitate to stop by

the student services office or send an email 

Lancaster :

@lstudentservices@ccicolleges.edu

Moreno Valley

@mvstudentservices@ccicolleges.edu

Oxnard

@ostudentservices@ccicolleges.edu

https://www.stopbullying.gov/resources/get-help-now
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October is Breast Cancer Awareness , about 1 in 8 women (13%)

will experience breast cancer in the United States. Breast cancer
affects both females and males. It is important to get frequent

check-ups, for more information click the links .



https://www.breastcancer.org/symptoms/understand_bc/statisti

cs
https://www.nationalbreastcancer.org/breast-cancer-

awareness-month



https://www.breastcancer.org/symptoms/understand_bc/statistics
https://www.nationalbreastcancer.org/breast-cancer-awareness-month
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October is Domestic Violence Awareness month. Domestic

violence occurs in 1 out of 4 American households. This is
a serious issue and domestic violence should never be

tolerated. If you or a loved one is experiencing domestic
violence notify the authorities of the situation. For a list of

resources visit the links .



https://dpss.lacounty.gov/en/jobs/gain/sss/domestic-

violence.html ( Los Angeles County)
https://alternativestodv.org/ (Riverside County)

https://www.wellnesseveryday.org/trauma/domestic-violence (
Ventura County)






https://dpss.lacounty.gov/en/jobs/gain/sss/domestic-violence.html
https://alternativestodv.org/
https://www.wellnesseveryday.org/trauma/domestic-violence
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A special congratulations to our May 2020
(Lancaster) Vocational Nursing class. This class

worked hard and made CCI proud at their Kaiser
clinical rotations.
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October 18th-22nd is Medical Assistant appreciation week. A

special shoutout to all of our Medical Assisting students. Keep
up the good work and we cannot wait to see you become great
medical professionals. Also thank you to our medical assisting

staff for everything that you do!!!


